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Date 1 August 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The Queensland Government has announced a snap 3 -day lockdown from 4pm Saturday 31 July 
2021 until 4pm Tuesday 3 August 2021 for the following 11 Local Government Areas 

• City of Brisbane  

• City of Gold Coast  

• City of Ipswich  

• Lockyer Valley Regional Council  

• Logan City  

• Moreton Bay Region  

• Noosa Shire Council  

• Redland City  

• Scenic Rim Regional Council  

• Somerset Regional Council  

• Sunshine Coast Regional Council.  

Anyone who has been in these local government areas is expected to stay at home unless for an 
essential purpose. This includes people who have travelled to these areas from other locations.  

 

 

While there is a restriction requiring people in the 11 affected LGAs to travel no more than 10km from 
their homes, this does not apply to school staff travelling to their school, as school staff are essential 
workers.  

 

Students of essential workers or vulnerable children in the 11 affected LGAs can attend school, and all 
schools in these LGAs will be undertaking arrangements to enable their students to participate in 
remote learning from Tuesday 3 August. 

 

No adults other than school staff can enter the school grounds. All staff are required to wear masks. 

 

Please advise your child’s teacher through school dojo by 12 noon Monday 2 August if you require a 
hard copy of a home learning pack 

 

I thank you for supporting the school in these difficult times. 

 

Warmest Regards, 
 

Jayne Barnett            

Principal                                                                      
 

 

mailto:the.principal@russislass.qld.edu.au
http://www.russislass.eq.edu.au/
https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/684/2dpd35x/2480451/uGanSKM0nVmVjUbc3.NVOAscCPksytBg.1kuoprp.html

